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Diary Dates 
 

 
 22nd May  Dream Big Festival 
 
 27May-3June  Reconciliation 

   Week 
 
 10th June  Public Holiday 
 
 11th June  Pupil Free Day 
 
 13-18 June  GUS Dentist 
 
 28th June  Last Day Term 2 
     Early dismissal - 2pm 
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Term 2 Week 3 

Avenues Update      

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
My name is Monica Lee and it is my pleasure to introduce myself as 
Assistant Principal of Avenues College primary site. I arrived only this 
week so I have not as yet had the opportunity to meet many of you in 
the school community. I have had the pleasure to meet many of your 
children and your dedicated and supportive teachers. I already feel 
fortunate to be a part of this school community and look forward to 
working to support the students, families and staff of our school. 
I have been in education for thirty one years. My teaching experience 
has been in junior primary and upper primary. I have held a number of 
leadership roles the most recent being a Senior Leader in Learning   
Improvement.  I aim to bring these experiences and my knowledge in 
leading teaching and learning to my role as Assistant Principal of the 
school. 
 
Schooling today is a much-changed environment. It certainly isn’t the 
same as when I started teaching. Education has gone through a     
number of evolutionary cycles, I believe for the better. Research into 
best practice in education brings with it new understandings about 
teaching and learning, and as such, education can look very different 
to how we ‘did school’. It is important we equip our children with the 
best possible skills, knowledge and dispositions for a constantly  
changing future. Learning is a lifelong process for all of us. The overall 
atmosphere and the hum of learning at Avenues College tells me that 
this is understood and valued by our school community. 
Trusting and open relationships between families and schools are    
fundamental to a strong school community. I look forward to meeting 
and working with you all. Together, we can go a long way towards 
strengthening a culture of high achievement for all our students.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Monica  



 

Around the School 

In Reception B for English and Visual Art we read and explored the     
Aboriginal Dreaming story Tiddalick the Frog. The students then did    

pictures of their favourite part of the story.  

Here are some pictures to display their creations  

 

Around the Community 

 

Savers at Kilburn have been kind enough to donate a range of books to Avenues 

College. The kids have been eagerly reading a range of books from picture books 

to junior novels. Coming home with this newsletter will be a red donation bag.      

If you have any goods at home that are no longer needed,                                          

please donate to Savers at Kilburn. 

Thank you Kilburn Savers 

 

 



 

OSHC 

OSHC will be available on the  Pupil Free Day - Tuesday 11th June 

 

Any enquires please see Michelle during OSHC hours or contact Camp    

Australia on 1300 105 343 or www.campaustralia.com.au 

 

Around the School 

Miss Amanda has been very proud of the writing in the Reception B 
class this term. This is a new skill for the students.  
They have been working very hard 
to sound out their words to help 
with their spelling.  
This is a hard skill and the class has 
demonstrated a lot of determination 
and resilience with their learning.  



Children’s  
Centre  
News 

Director: Allyson Goodale 

Avenues College 
Children’s  

Centre  
News 

Director: Allyson Goodale 

Avenues College 

 

Join Avenues College Children’s Centre       
Facebook page to keep up today with all 

our activities  

Community Programs 

Memories from our School Holiday 

Playdough playgroup. It was a great morn-

ing filled with creativity 

 

Learn lifesaving responses to keep your     

child safe 

 

When: 13th June 2019 5:30—7:30pm  

  

Where: Avenues College Children’s Centre 

  

Booking essential  

Crèche is available but spaces are limited 

Call or email Erica on 8261 3339  

Erica.knapp@sa.gov.au 

Family First Aid 

Avenues College Children Centre   

 
Will be starting a Nunga Playgroup for our families living within our community. 

 If you would like to know more about this Playgroup please  

Call Erica Knapp on  8261 3339  


